
Comment for planning application WSCC/011/21
Application
number

WSCC/011/21

Name Alan Broughton

Address Elm Barn, Main Road, Yapton. BN18 0DX

Type of
Comment

 Objection

Comments At the end of July 2021 there will be new government legislation on incineration, so I am asking that
the decision be delayed until this new legislation has been passed, in the hope that it will give greater
protection from the toxins and other harmful effects of the incinerator. THE INFORMATION CONTAINED
IN MY ATTACHMENT HAS BEEN TAKEN DIRECTLY FROM THE DEFRA WEB SITE. DEFRA states that
when considering the planning implications of an incineration facility these issues will need to be
considered and are common to most waste management facilities. Plant/Facility Siting; Traffic; Air
Emissions / Health Effects; Dust / Odour; Flies, Vermin and Birds; Noise; Litter; Water Resources;
Design Principles and Visual Intrusion; Size and Landtake; Public Concern; THIS IS ESPECIALLY
IMPORTANT AS ARUN PLANNING ARE SIMULTANEOUSLY TRYING TO BUILD 1,500 HOUSES AND 2
SCHOOLS IN THE SAME AREA AS THE INCINERATOR. What is going on? West Sussex County Council
should not even be considering this facility when there are so many houses that have already been
built, being built or have permission to be built in this area.

Received 11/05/2021 16:28:45

Attachments The following files have been uploaded: 
REPORT FROM DEFRA ON INCINERATORS.pdf 
SAY NO TO THE FORD WASTE MANAGEMENT FACILITY.pdf 
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